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1. Attended	my	first	meeting	of	the	ESBOCES	Library	Board	on	May	6th	via	zoom,	this	
year’s	meetings	were	all	held	via	zoom.		They	may	look	in	to	hosting	hybrid	meetings	for	
next	year	–	pending	approval.	

2. I	was	voted	in	as	a	new	member	of	the	Board	by	the	current	Board	members	and	I	am	
eligible	to	serve	a	three-year	term	

3. This	was	the	last	meeting	of	the	year	for	the	Board.		Discussion	regarding	funding	for	
next	year-	approximately	6%	increase	in	the	budget.		Also,	discussion	regarding	
librarian	survey	regarding	recent	programs.	

4. ESBOCES	Library	Board	is	a	wealth	of	information	for	all	of	the	school	district	libraries	
in	the	Eastern	Suffolk	BOCES	system.		They	provide	seminars	and	workshops	for	the	
librarians	as	well	as	a	wealth	of	information	for	classroom	learning.		

5.  Funding	comes	from	the	library	component	of	the	New	York	State	budget.	Resources	
available	from	the	School	Library	System	include	system	wide	databases,	and	regional	
resource	sharing	for	all	member	libraries.	

6. Please	take	the	time	to	check	out	their	website	for	further	information	at	
https://www.esboces.org/SLS	

7. I	look	forward	to	representing	Suffolk	Region	as	a	member	of	the	Board	


